October 2002

DOE/RW-0556

Annual Report
to Congress

Fiscal Year 2001

U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management



This publication was produced by the U.S. Department of Energy’s Office of Civilian
Radioactive Waste Management (OCRWM).

For further information, contact:

U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management
Planning and Administration Division, RW-54
1000 Independence Ave., S.W.
Washington, DC 20585

for additional copies, call:
1-800-225-6972
or visit:

the OCRWM Home Page
http://www.rw.doe.gov



DOE/RW-0556 . A ! sl October 2002

Annual Report
to Congress

Fiscal Year 2001

U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management






